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Community 
Alternative KY-

Winchester 

 

 

 
-18 years old 
-High School Diploma/GED 
-Able to pass a drug test 
-Able to Pass a background  
-Current drivers licenses  
-Current Auto Insurance 
-Able to lift 50lbs. 
 

 
-Flexible hours 
-$8.25-$10.00 
-All Shifts Available  
-Full Paid Training 
-Medical, Dental, Vision insurance 

Now Hiring! 

 
 

 
 

You may qualify for Medicaid or other Health Insurance 
Call 606-723-2115 ext. 8180 for assistance  

Open Enrollment Ends March 31st 

No Health Insurance?  
 

Jim Thacker 
Health Care Navigator 

Project HOME Network  
Marcum & Wallace Memorial Hospital 
60 Mercy Court, Irvine, KY 40336 
606-723-2115 ext. 8180 

Project HOME Network 

For more information please contact:  

Funding for this advertisement is provided by the United States Health & 

Human Services (HHS) Health Resource Services Administration (HRSA) Office 

of Rural Health Policy (ORHP) 

Let our Health Care Navigator assist 
you in the application process.  

It only takes about 20 
minutes to apply! 
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New pastor at Drip Rock Baptist
Drip Rock Baptist Church is excited to announce it 

has a new pastor, Brother Shawn Smith.
Brother Shawn and his wife, Michelle, have been 

married for 16 years and have three beautiful children, 
Joshua, Leah, and Rebecca. Brother Shawn and his 
family are coming from Tabernacle Baptist Church in 
Nicholasville, Ky. where he served as trustee, assis-
tant treasurer, Sunday School teacher, director of the 
outreach ministries, and coached the competitive Bible 
quiz team. Brother Shawn was called into the ministry 
in 2002.

Their family has been a wonderful blessing to the 
congregation at Drip Rock Baptist Church.

All are invited to worship and grow with us at Drip 
Rock Baptist Church as we start this new spiritual jour-
ney. Currently the service times are Sunday School at 
10:00, Sunday worship at 11:00 and every fourth Sat-
urday night of each month at 6:00 p.m.

	 The Elisha Witt Chapter 
Daughters of the American 
Revolution met for their 
regularly scheduled meeting 
on Saturday, March 15, 2014 
at Raders’ River Grill where 
Regent Freida Blackwell in-
troduced Michaela Gross as 

winner of the 2014 Elisha 
Witt Chapter DAR Good 
Citizen Scholarship Contest. 
	 Michaela is a member of 
FBLA, Beta Club, and her 
church youth group and is 
pitcher for the Estill County 
High School Lady Engineers 

Michaela Gross Is Named 2014 Winner Of The
Elisha Witt Chapter DAR Good Citizen Award

Elisha Witt Chapter DAR Chaplain Faye Reece pres-
ents Estill senior Michaela Gross with a certificate 
for being named the 2014 DAR Good Citizenship 
Award Winner at the Chapter’s March meeting.

fast pitch softball Team. She 
was presented with a certifi-
cate, a pin and $50.00. 
	 The contest consists of 
two parts. Part I: student de-
scribes how he/she has tried 
to manifest the qualities of 
a good citizen, an official 
grade transcript and two let-
ters of recommendation. Part 
II: An essay is to be admin-
istered under the supervision 
of a faculty or DAR member 
and must be completed in 
one sitting within a two-hour 
time frame. Michaela read 
her essay to the group. 
	 Regent Blackwell had 
earlier opened the meeting 
with the traditional Rituals, 
the Pledge to the Flag, and 
the reciting of the Ameri-
can’s Creed. Chaplain Faye 
Reece gave the Devotional.
	 The ‘Indian Minute’, 
‘Women in History’ and the 

National Defense Item re-
ports were given by Regent 
Blackwell and Chaplin Faye 
Reece. The President Gen-
erals letter was read by Eva 
Watson.
	 Treasurer Susan Hawkins 
read the minutes from the 
November meeting and gave 
the treasurer’s report. 
	 Dessert was served to the 
following members: Fredia 
Blackwell, Susan Hawkins, 
Faye Reece, Bobby Carol 
Noland, Eva Watson, and 
Julie Holman; and visitors 
Michaela Gross, her parents, 
Lonnie and Debra Gross, 
and her grandmother Loretta 
Neikirk. 
	 The December meet-
ing was a Christmas Party 
hosted at the home of Bobby 
Carol Noland. The February 
meeting was not held due to 
the cold and snowy weather.

Action between the 
Red and Blue team last 
Thursday night in Estill 
elementary basketball.

ABOVE: Emma Winkle of 
the Girls Gold team tries 
to put up a shot past Brit-
tany Mason (#6) of the 
Black team.
BELOW: Hayden McIn-
tosh of the Blue team 
puts up a shot over Red.


